
 
 
 
 
 
21 May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
 Dr Bike’s free bike safety check! 

 
As part of the Sustrans ‘Bike It Plus’ project at The Bourne Academy, on Monday 14 
June I will be running a Dr Bike session where all bikes will receive a free safety 
check. This is available to all students, parents and school staff who cycle to school 
on the day. I will prioritise the students’ bikes first, then move on to the adult bikes. I 
will also check over scooters if there is time. 
 
I will perform the safety check, and may be able to do minor repairs so that your 
bike will run more smoothly. Please note that where the bike or parts are in bad 
condition or of poor quality, I am unlikely to attempt repairs as this could lead to 
further damage and instead I will advise of the best action to take.  
 
Don’t miss out on this great opportunity to get your bike checked. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Amanda Shorey  
Sustrans ‘Bike It’ Officer for Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole  
 


